Happy Thanksgiving weekend to all our families!
A quick reminder that the first communication (report card #1) was published this week on Mozaik.  It contains comments about your child's progress in their current courses.  Please communicate with teachers if you have any concerns regarding your child's progress.
If you have not already done so, please download the "mparent" app (Mozaik tool) for easy access to report absences.  It is also a gateway to review classroom marks and any official term reports.
Reminders and Updates:
Monday is a holiday and therefore the school is closed.
Sec 3 vaccinations will be ongoing next week. Sec 3 parents have received information regarding this process.
Student level assemblies have been scheduled to present students with their achievement certificates and awards for both academic and extra-curricular pursuits for the 22021-2022 school year.
Friday is the QPAT teacher's convention, therefore the school is closed but the main office is open.
October will be the month were we practice fire and lock down drills.  Please take the time to review with your child the information in their agenda.  Teachers will also be reviewing information in class.


